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May 17, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief

HIGH LEVEL WASTE LICENSING MANAGEMENT BRANCH
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

12

Please put me on your notification list for tha NRC/DOE informational
meetings on radicactive waste repositories as per Robert Kyan's announcement
of May 7, 1979.

Thank you very auch.

Very truly vours,
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Michael O 'Hare
Director of Policy Analysis
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